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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

I hope you have had a good week and are keeping safe and well.  

 

Please find below a link to a transition activity that we would love all our Year 6 students to 

have a go at: 

http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Imberhorne%20Getting%20to%20Know%20Y

ou%20-%20Y6%20Transition.pptx 

 

There is a specific email address for this to be returned to so we can then share the work with 

the form tutors. This is part of us getting to know our new students.  

The address to return the work to is: aboutme@imberhorne.co.uk   

 
As one of the many things that we will be doing to support your child, we will be sharing our 

virtual tour with you next Friday 26th June. In addition, between the 22nd June and the 3rd July 

we will be phoning every Year 6 family whom we have not already had contact with. This is 

just to introduce ourselves to you and give you an opportunity to ask any questions you have 

at this stage. We are also more than happy to talk to your child as well during this phone call, 

whichever you prefer.  

 

We have not yet finalised form groups, this is scheduled for completion in early July. We always 

endeavour to ensure students are placed with at least one friend and we do take advice 

from the primary schools. Once this has been completed, our aim is to provide opportunities 

where Form Tutors can meet their form members virtually in July.  

 

In order to further support your child, Mrs Cook, Head of Year 7, has created an audio book 

especially for Year 6 students. This can be access via our website, 

with new chapters uploaded every Monday, starting next week, 22nd 

June. The book is “The Boy at the Back of the Class”. This is an 

acclaimed book dealing with inclusion, acceptance, and 

community. It is about a refugee child and some of the difficulties 

he faces. Furthermore, Year 6 teachers are aware of this initiative, as 

we have offered to purchase a copy of the book for primary schools 

if they have not already got it.  There is no need to purchase the 

book as students can just listen to it as an audio recording at home. 

Click here http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/latest-news for the first 

chapter. 
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Finally, as mentioned in last week’s email, please remember to log into Edulink One and 

update the details we hold for your son/daughter and their contacts. If you have not received 

your log-in details, or you are experiencing any problems with this, please contact our IT team 

at 01342 310989 or itsupport@imberhorne.co.uk who will be more than happy to help you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs H Timson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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